

BRASS CASTLE SCHOOL

16 Castle St. Washington, NJ 07882 908.689.1188 Jessica L. Garcia, PRINCIPAL DISTRICT CENTRAL OFFICE OLD SCHOOLHOUSE

One East Front Street Washington, NJ 07882 908.689.1119 Keith T. Neuhs, SUPERINTENDENT PORT COLDEN SCHOOL 30 Port Colden Rd. Washington, NJ 07882 908.689.0681 Michael J. Neu, PRINCIPAL

January 29, 2021

Dear Parents & Guardians,

Thank you for your continued efforts to follow school health protocols during this pandemic. Your support of health procedures helps to provide a safe environment for staff, students, and the Washington Township community.

As with many things this school year, we are modifying typical experiences to ensure the safety of students and limit potential exposures to COVID-19. For Valentine's Day students should not bring in cards, treats, goodie bags or other items to pass out to other students. During the school day, students will participate in special activities as appropriate to celebrate the day.

As always, the district thanks you for your continued support of our school protocols during these challenging times.

Sincerely,

Keith Neuhs Superintendent